From: MPD

To: Dan Miller

Subject: RE: Sprinkir: Next couple weeks
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 12:40:44 PM
Hi Dan,

Sorry for the delay. | usually spend most of Mondays in meetings. Do you have some time today to
touch base after 330pm?

Thanks,

From: Dan Miller [mailto:dan.miller@sprinkir.com]
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:49 AM
Subject: Sprinkir: Next couple weeks

Happy Monday!

Asyou may have guessed, we are going to extend the Sprinklr pilot throughout the rest of the
month. With that said, could we catch up 1:1 about how to optimize the time we have moving
forward? | may bring in Chris Oliver, just because we all have to go back up the chain
internally when extending a pilot. A quick 15-minutes today would be great!

thank you,

dan miller

global account manager
mid-atlantic | sprinkir

m: 650-924-8200
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